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JEFF SHORT, P.Eng. 
 
EDUCATION  B.Sc. Civil Engineering, University of Manitoba, 2008 

Diploma, Municipal Engineering Technology, RRC, 2004 
 

ASSOCIATION 
ACTIVITIES 

Member, APEGM, 2012 to present 
Member, APEGM Public Awareness Committee, 2008 to 2011 
Volunteer Master of Ceremonies at APEGM/UMES Annual Student 
Networking Dinner, 2009 and 2010 
Volunteer judge on behalf of APEGM at the Manitoba Schools Science 
Symposium, 2009, 2010, and 2011. 
 

OTHER 
ENGINEERING 
ACTIVITIES 

Chairperson of the Association of Consulting Engineering Companies - 
Manitoba (ACEC-MB) Professional Development Committee, 2012 to 
present 

Member, ACEC-MB Young Professionals Committee, 2011 to 2012 
Member of the Canadian Institute of Transportation Engineers (CITE) Local 

Arrangements Committee for the 2012 Annual conference in Winnipeg, 
2011 to 2012 

Volunteer judge at the Canada Wide Science Fair, Winnipeg, 2009 
 

EMPLOYERS 
SINCE 
GRADUATION 

Dillon Consulting Limited, Transportation Engineer - January, 2012 to 
present 

Dillon Consulting Limited, Transportation EIT - April, 2008 to January, 2012 
 

PLATFORM As a member of APEGM Council, I will focus my efforts on supporting the 
existing endeavors currently underway and look to increase the publics' 
awareness of our respective professions. 

 As a past member of the Association's Public Awareness Committee I 
understand the importance of promoting our profession.  Increased public 
awareness will lead to several positive outcomes, most important of which is 
increased enrollment in engineering/geoscience programs and an eventual 
increase in registration with the Association. 

• Bolster existing efforts underway to attract students entering the key 
transition years (junior high to high school and high school to 
university).  Express the importance of choosing courses and paths 
that could potentially lead to a career as a professional engineer or 
geoscientist. 

• Continue our presence at the engineering and geoscience programs 
of local post-secondary institutions voicing the importance and 
benefits of registering with the Association upon graduation. 

• Focus efforts on communicating to the public the advantages of hiring 
licensed professionals.  Increase advertising aimed toward the 
general public by way of media and involvement with difference 
events across the Province. 
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